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Despite acknowledging the toxicity of these products back when this legislation was written in
2018, the public will continue to be exposed to these toxic chemicals while we wait for this
assessment to be completed. This work is urgent. Peoples lives will continue to be disrupted by the
negative health effects associated with PFAS while we wait for this assessment to be completed.



